
COLORADO SPRINGS FINE ARTS CENTER
WEST DALE STREET COLORADO STRINGS, COLORADO

September 7, 1950

Miss Laura Gilpin 
Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Mitchell A. Wilder, Director

Dear Laura:

Imagine my embarrassment when I realized that you have had 
neither acknowledgment nor payment for the work done for the 
museum last June. The photographs "^id arrive safely and we 
were all delighted with them and will be using them for Agi’s 
show this autumn. As you have probably learned from her, we 
have boosted the date of the opening of that show along in order 
to take advantage of gallery arrangements.

Enclosed is the museum’s check for $100.00. I am truly sorry 
that this has been neglected until this late time. However, you 
will now have the pleasure of spending it with autumn just around 
the corner. Greetings to you all and I hope you will be coming 
up for the exhibition, also let me remind you of the Edvard Munch 
show in November which will be one of the outstanding shows in 
the west this year. It will not be seen elsewhere in this part of 
the world as it goes on out to San Francisco. It opens here on 
November 23. Greetings.

Sincerely yours^

MAW/ce


